
 

 

This matter is being dealt with by: Roger Dyson 

Our ref: RAD/PT028/11/Cons2   

 
 
 

 
September 2011 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Links to Schools Project – Muscliff Schools 

          Proposed Zebra Crossing. 
   

The council is proposing to install a new zebra crossing on Chesildene Drive as illustrated on the reverse 
of this letter.  
 
This is part of an initiative being carried out in partnership with 'Sustrans' the sustainable transport 
charity to improve links for cycling and walking to local schools.  

 
From 19th September 2011 a copy of the maps illustrating the proposals, may be examined at; The 
Enquiry Desk, Technical Services, Town Hall Annexe, Bournemouth on Mondays to Thursdays between 
9am and 4.30pm, and on Fridays between 9am and 4pm, or the draft proposals may be viewed on our  
website:http://www.bournemouth.gov.uk/Residents/roads/Highways_Consultation.asp 

 
Construction of the crossing is currently programmed to begin in mid October. 

 

Should you wish to discuss any aspect of these proposals please contact me at the above address or by 
telephoning 01202 451383 by 17th October. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
For the Highway Design Manager

The Occupier 

http://www.bournemouth.gov.uk/Residents/roads/Highways_Consultation.asp


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 


